
Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG, Chapter 1980 
Monthly Chapter Meeting – December 2, 2017 

 

 

10:00am - Official meeting opened with Pledge of Allegiance; 38 members and guests 
present. 
 
Thanks and appreciation to the following November volunteers – Sharlena Biron 
 

Fashion Show:  Sandra & Tony Bruno, Anita & Henry Maheux, Sharlena & John Biron, Ann & Skip Forbes, 
Karen & Brent Tanguay, Janis & Scott Tanguay, Kim Sawyer, Lenore Charest, Rick Lewis, Rebecca Rice 
 
Gift Wrapping:  Sandra Bruno, Greg Foster, Denny Arbour 
 
Donation:  Fred Zikowitz - $500 
 
October Road Captains/Sweeps:  Greg Foster and Frank Harrison 

 
Dealer Rep – Scott Tanguay – no update 
 

Treasurer – Frank Welch, Jr. 
 provided balances 

 
Secretary Update – Karen Tanguay – no update 

 

Assist. Director – Janis Tanguay 
 Next year’s Iron Adventure rally will be at Sunday River Ski Resort, August 2-5, 2018. 
 

Membership – Greg Foster 
 December/January birthdays announced. 

 It is time for membership renewal for 2018.  Deadline for renewal is 1/1/2018.  Membership 
fee is $20. 

 
Activities Coordinator – Sandra Bruno (presented by Anita Maheux and Sharlena Biron) 

 Volunteers are needed for Holiday gift wrapping  – contact Sandra to sign up 

 Christmas party tonight 12/2 at Pedro’s 

 Breakfast with Santa – 12/9 

 3/18 Bowling – more info to follow 

 Check our Hotline at (207) 758-0633 for updates, and times for events 
 

Newsletter Editor – Lynn Busch 
 Cut-off for articles is 12/14 

 All primary/secondary officers are requested to submit an article for the December 
newsletter. 
 

Merchandise – Teri Lewis (reported by K. Tanguay) 
 Current inventory of chapter jackets have been reduced to $50 

 Now taking pre-orders for chapter short sleeve t-shirts. 
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LOH – Anita Maheux 
 12/15 - LOH Holiday dinner, Governor’s , $10-$15 gift exchange 

 1/13 – Sip n’ Paint fundraiser, 1-4p $45/pp, open to public 
 

 
Safety Captain Update – John Biron 
 If you are still riding please be aware of sand on the roads.  Periodically check your battery 

tenders over the winter to ensure they are not overheating.  Extension cords should not be 
used with a tender.  Be sure you are using the correct tender for your battery.  Lithium 
batteries require a different tender. 

 Please turn in vests and first aid kits. 
 

Webmaster – Don Gabriel – no update 
 
New Business/Open issues:  
 Fundraising – Saturday dealer lunches (once per month) beginning in January 2018 

 2018 overnight ride planning will be after chapter mtg. 

 Great Northern Motorcycle Swap Meet – 1/28/18, the chapter will have 2 spaces.  Please 
bring items to swap.  Proceeds will go to chapter.  Ok to bring personal items to sell.  Mark 
clearly and identify sale price. 

 L-A Harley Blood Drive – 1/27/18 

 Secondary officers will change to a 2yr term to coincide with the primary elections. 
 
Be sure to: 
 Check L-A Harley Website for dealership sponsored activities 

 

NEXT MEETING:  January 6th, winter schedule 10am 

 
 
Minutes by Karen Tanguay / Secretary 
 
 


